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Itinerary 
May 

28th -  Joy of Life Church, Craigieburn, VIC 

  

June 

4
th
 -   Hope Church, Frankston, VIC 

9
th
 to 14

th
  - Tabernacle Of Christ Church 

 Camp, Singapore  

22
nd

  to 27
th
  - Activate Church, Hamilton, 

 New Zealand 

  

July 

8
th
 to 9

th
 -  Christian Fellowship Centre, 

  Albury, NSW 

14
th
 to 17

th
  -  Faith City Church, Wanganui, 

 New Zealand 

30
th
 -  West City Christian Church, Altona 

 Meadows, VIC. 

News Update Issue 2 - 2017  

 

It’s great to be in touch with you all again through this news update. We 
are so grateful to Father God for the many ways he has blessed us over 
these past couple of months. I’ve had the privilege of ministering here in         
Australia in churches and Conferences in Victoria,  interstate, in New     
Zealand and South Africa. 
We’ve had so many powerful meetings where the Holy Spirit has moved 
powerfully before I preached, as well as during and after preaching. There 
has been a tremendous flow of prophetic ministry for churches and indi-
viduals bringing encouragement, direction and  confirmation. Words of 
knowledge have spoken directly and specifically to many people and, as 
they responded, we have seen many wonderful healings. 
Let me share with you just a few of the many testimonies we’ve  received 
regarding physical healing. A man who had damaged nerves in his shoul-
der was healed. A person with blurred vision received a powerful touch 
and had full vision restored. After being prayed for, a woman suffering 
from long term pain and immobility in her knee was able to move the 
knee freely and without any pain. A lady suffering major back pain and 
immobility was able to stand straight without any pain, enjoying full mo-
bility and freedom in her lower back. So many people have been touched 
and we give God all the glory. People being oppressed by anxiety and wor-
ry have shared how Father set them free. They are now living in a new 
place of peace and joy. 
While in South Africa I had the pleasure of meeting again with several of 
our Leaders Network pastors and leaders. It’s a privilege to work with 
them and to see all they are accomplishing for the Lord. LNI continues to 
grow and develop, now connecting and serving pastors and leaders in 13 
countries. 
A major joy for me is mentoring and serving many individual pastors and 
leaders here in Australia, and also in many other nations. I am constantly 
blessed, and challenged, by the faithfulness and persistence of these men 
and women of God who are giving their all to advance the kingdom of 
God. 
Over the next couple of months I’ll be ministering in various cities and 
countries. Please check out our web site for full details. Thank you for 
your continued interest in, and support of, JCM. We are grateful and trust 
you will see the blessings of the Lord in every area of your lives. 

We  are really excited to welcome Victoria Cairns Natsis back in 

her role as Personal Assistant to John. We are so pleased to 

have Victoria resuming this role after taking time out to raise 

her two young boys. 

You can contact Victoria at Victoria@johncairns.org  
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Bank Details: 
John Cairns Ministries 

General Account details: 

Westpac Bank, Berwick, VIC, 3806 

Branch: Berwick 

Account Name: John Cairns Ministries 

Branch/ BSB Number: 033-609 

Account Number: 408584 

Contact us: 

John Cairns Ministries 

PO Box 1344, Narre Warren, 

VIC, 3805, Australia 

Webpage: www.johncairns.org 

Email: admin@johncairns.org 

Facebook: John Cairns Ministries 

Twitter: @john_cairns 

We are very excited to announce the launch of our new booklet entitled Living in Victory. 

This booklet complements the Power of Words booklet, and is designed to help people 

stand firmly on the Word of God in every circumstance and situation. They are $5 each. If 

you would like to purchase a copy please visit our johncairns.org or email                         

admin@johncairns.org  

Siritanyi Children's 

Home 

New mattresses and bunk beds have 

been purchased for the children's dor-

mitories and a new stove is being in-

stalled that will best suit the needs of 

the Home. All the children have been re

-enrolled in school for the 2nd term. 

New shoes, clothing, and school sup-

plies have been purchased. Taft and 

Millie (the houseparents) travelled to 

the schools to personally speak to the 

headmasters and get a report on how 

the children are doing.  


